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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

It's bullshit! 

Why keep trying to rip off people who pay to have solar installed because a few energy 

suppliers/retailers have a whinge. 

The rate should be increasing not decreasing. 


